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A special Field Day 2020 in confinement in Quebec 

Due to the pandemic, the Club Radio Amateur de Quebec (CRAQ) was unable to operate a 

temporary stand-alone station as it does every year. So there is no entry for the callsign VE2CQ 

this year but the club members were active during the Field Day. 

It’s under the theme "All together, everyone at home!" that the CRAQ coordinated the Field Day 

2020, promoting the individual operation of its members in class D or E as suggested by the 

ARRL. To create a club experience while operating individually, the CRAQ has innovated by 

making available a meeting website based on a free video conferencing platform. This “Field Day 

Virtual site” helped recreate the synergy that is usually found between attendees and visitors at 

the Field Day location. 

 

Thus, several participants broadcast images of their operations and visitors were able to move 

virtually to each of the participants and follow their operations live. This year, the deployment 

of temporary communications facilities has therefore been replaced by the connection of 

regular amateur radio stations to the video conference platform set up specifically for this event 

by one of our members. 

https://fd.craq.club/portal/
https://fd.craq.club/portal/
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Social media coverage was provided for the duration of the Field Day. Several posts were made 

on Twitter and Facebook to invite people to come visit us virtually. More than 13 hours of video 

presenting the activities of the CRAQ’s Field Day operations are available on the YouTube 

channel https://www.youtube.com/ve2cq and on the Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/ve2cq of the CRAQ.  

Our Field Day virtual site included a logbook to be signed virtually and a table compiling in real 

time the results transmitted by the N1MM software of each of the participants. 

To underline the special character of the Field Day 2020 in confinement, visitors could download 

a souvenir certificate and certificates of participation will be given to all those who actively 

participated in the realization of this event. 

The platform set up for the Field Day demonstrated several advantages for holding technical 

workshops and supporting those who want to learn about different technologies, all from the 

comfort of their own amateur radio station. 

We really enjoyed this experience that made us innovate to be in the spirit of the Field Day as a 

club, even if we were operating from individual stations at home.  

73’s! 

 

Gaétan Trépanier, VE2GHO 

Field Day 2020 Coordinator 

Club Radio Amateur de Québec inc. (VE2CQ) 

https://www.youtube.com/ve2cq
https://www.facebook.com/ve2cq

